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December 20, 2019 

Fredda Johnson  
Director, Community & Volunteer Engagement 

The MPTF Volunteer Program 

Motion Picture and Television Fund 
23388 Mulholland Drive 

Woodland Hills CA  91364 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson, 

 

Congratulations! On behalf of Generations United, I am pleased to inform you that 

The MPTF Volunteer Program has been selected to be named a Program of 

Distinction. Your application went through a rigorous outside review process. This 

designation is valid through 2022. 

 

Generations United’s Program of Distinction designation serves as the U.S. 
benchmark for intergenerational programs and is based on the criteria that underpin 

the effectiveness of high-quality intergenerational programs. The  

MPTF Volunteer Program is in an elite class as a program recognized with a 

designation of this stature. As a Program of Distinction, you will also receive: 

• National recognition for outstanding work, including publicity through 

Generations United’s website, e-newsletter, and social media outlets; 

• An official Program of Distinction logo for use on website and other 

materials; 

• A letter of support from Generations United, upon request; and 

• A hardcopy certificate recognizing this accomplishment. 

We plan to formally announce this year’s designees in early January. You are more 

than welcome to publicize this accomplishment before then, if desired. 

Again, congratulations! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: Emily 

Patrick, Senior Manager, at epatrick@gu.org or 202-777-0113. 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna M. Butts 
Executive Director 

80 F Street NW       Washington, DC 20001       202-289-3979      www.gu.org 


